
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

26th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 4 Residential Trip to Burwell House 

 

We are currently in the process of organising the Year 4 residential trip to Burwell House.  The dates for this trip are 

from Wednesday 8th February to Friday 10th February 2023. 

Over the last few years the children have had a fantastic time and our staff members have been very impressed by the 

facilities and the achievements of the children. We encourage you to look at the centre’s website at 

www.burwellhouse.com   

 

The range of activities that the children will experience is very varied.  The children will have the opportunity to 

present and record their own TV programme, including sound mixing, operating cameras and directing.  Some of the 

other activities on offer are; team building challenges, map work, earth walks, making batik bags and a blindfold trail!   

The cost of the visit, which includes full board, transport, all activities and £5 pocket money, will depend on the 

number of pupils participating but will be approximately £140.  If we do not get sufficient participants we will have to 

cancel the visit.  In cases of financial hardship it may be possible to jointly finance the visit - please contact the school if 

this is the case.   

To secure your child’s place a non-refundable deposit of £50 is required by Friday 21st October 2022. The balance 

would then be payable by Friday 13th January 2023.   The amount of the final payment will be confirmed once we have 

the final numbers and can calculate the exact cost.  Please login to your MCAS account where you will find the deposit 

payment under the Products and Trips tab.  There will be an information evening nearer the time.  In the meantime, if 

you have any questions concerning the trip, please feel free to contact me at school. 

Miss Hollingshurst and I will be accompanying the children on the trip and other staff members will be confirmed 

nearer the time. 

We hope that all Year 4 pupils will be able to take advantage of this fantastic learning experience. 

 

Mrs S Herselman 

Lead teacher for this trip.  
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